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Closing of Milton School

● Due to the decreased enrollment in our district, Milton School will be closed 
at the end of this school year.

● This provides the district with an opportunity to restructure the PK-2 grades 
housed in Milton, Cozy Lake, and Briggs.



Recommendation

Based on a thorough review of facilities, transportation, staffing, and district 
resources, the restructuring will include:

● Some sections of Preschool will move to Briggs.  
● Our K-1 LLD and ASD classes will move to Briggs.
● Our Grade 2 LLD and ASD will move to White Rock.
● Grade two will move to Stanlick School and White Rock School.



Outcomes

● The Preschool program will be divided across Cozy Lake and Briggs, there 
will be more than one Preschool teacher in each building to collaborate with 
one another.

● This plan will give parity on both sides of town (PK-1 and 2-5).
● In the event that universal preschool is implemented, there will be room to 

grow in each of these buildings.
● The district can accept an increased amount of tuition students and the 

number of students who have access to preschool.


